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From: Clir Colleen Atkins. <colleenatkins@ntlworld.com>

Sent: 04 August 2018 00:14

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Network Rail London To Corby (Land Acquisition, Level Crossing & Bridge Works)
TWA Order

I wish to object re Bromham Road Bridge, Bedford for the following reasons.

I'am extremely concerned about the future of the Community Garden at the Spenser Road/Chaucer Road link road
that is parallel to the road and especially want reassurances that the magnificent 150 year old Plane trees will be
protected. | DO NOT WANT TO SEE the trees damaged or lost. Similarly, the community garden is a community asset
in an area with no green space.

The works will not give any great improvement for cyclists and pedestrians crossing the bridge.

There will be much disruption and for no benefit for Bedford. This work is part of a scheme to electrify the line to
Corby. However, this has been the loss of the intercity trains to London and direct to Leicester etc. They should be
reinstated.

Colleen Atkins

Bedford
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